
Page 1 of 1 
 

 

PR#019-22 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Belmopan. January 21, 2022. 8:55 a.m. 
 
The Ministry of Health & Wellness advises the public that as of February 1, 
2022, there will be no AstraZeneca vaccines available at the COVID-19 
vaccination sites. 
 
The ministry invites the following persons to visit the nearest COVID-19 
vaccination site to be vaccinated: 
Persons needing a first dose 
Persons who received a first dose of AstraZeneca eight weeks or more ago  
Persons requiring a booster dose – three months after second dose 
 
Ends  


